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Dear Ms. Calderon:

We have received your claims in relation to the response of the Milwaukee Fire
Department to a motor vehicle accident you were involved in on September 19, 2015
at the intersection of South 5th Street and West Lincoln Avenue.

Our investigation found that the Milwaukee Fire Department did not cause any injury,
undertook necessary action for the circumstances and was not negligent. Based on
this, the City of Milwaukee is not liable -for any damages. Accordingly, we are
denying your claims.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a written statement
requesting a hearing within 21 days of the postmarked date of this letter to the
Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
53202. Please include a photocopy of this letter’s envelope, showing the postmark,
and retain the original in the event further proof is needed.

Very truly yours,

KARI GIPSON
Investigator Adjuster
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